
The final week of term has been a very busy one!

Fiennes class impressed us all with a fabulous assembly about
the Tudors.  The Year 4 children showcased their musical  skills
during a fife, dood & recorder concert. Our Year 3 children
entertained us with their ukulele playing and our Year 6 children
'wowed' us with their steel pan skills.  I was so proud of how well
all the children performed.  A huge thank you to everyone who
came to support the children.

A real highlight of the term was the brilliant Reception Easter
Basket and Bonnet parade. Some of our youngest children
entertained us with their fabulous singing and proudly paraded
around the hall wearing the most extravagant Easter Bonnets
and carrying decorated baskets. What an excellent way to end
the term.

As always I would like to thank you all for your support during
this term and I wish you and your families a safe and peaceful
Easter break.
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DIARY DATES
April
17 - Staff training day
18 - Children back to school
24 - Class and Caterpillar school photos

Year 3 and 4 were excited to help Mrs Barker open the
new MUGA. The children counted down to the grand

opening and enjoyed playing in the new space. 
They will all have the chance to play football or

basketball in this area each break and lunch time.  

We say goodbye to Mrs
Baird, our Year 6 Teaching

Assistant, today.  



She is moving to a new job
where she can work from
home. Thank you for all

your hard work and we will
miss you.



SUPERSTARS
YEARS 1-6

YEAR 1 
Ashton G & Vedika D




YEAR 2 
Ada G & Eleanor B




YEAR 3 
Chloe M, Stanley P, Davis

W, Skye B, Anika J 
& Edward P

YEAR 4 
Zak W, Chelsea M, 
Stevie W & Zhane C




YEAR 5 
Jude A, Zak B, Soham J,

Amelia D, Alan G & Henry G



YEAR 6 
Isla H, Anabella M, 

Victoria A, & Harry N










Thank you

You raised an incredible £814.20 for the
mufti and 'Break the Rules' day. This will be

split between Comic Relief and our PTA.



A big thank you to everyone involved in the
Mother's Day shops. The children really

enjoyed it and we all raised £375.

Message from the PTA



Science Week - Connections theme 



To begin Science Week, we had an assembly which was
delivered by the science ambassadors looking at

different connections we could see in our everyday lives. 



Finally, we went to a science fair which was organised
and delivered by the science ambassadors. They had a
number of experiments for us to try out which covered

different aspects of science. We finished the session
with some outdoor experiments – Coke and Mentos

experiment and elephant toothpaste!





In year 3 the children had a wonderful
time playing with forced perspective. 




They used the iPads to act out what it
would be like to be a borrower, making

some normally small things large. 



We were very excited to unveil the
new play equipment at the North Pole


